
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 6th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our end of year celebrations, Year 6 would like to watch a film on Wednesday 21st July 

2021.  This will be watched whilst enjoying a chocolate fountain and various other nibbles.  All 

food and packaging will be cleaned and washed on school site and gloves will be worn by adults.     

 

The pupils have decided that they would like to watch a film called ‘Fatherhood’ which is a PG. 

Therefore, in order for your child to take part in this, parental consent needs to be given.  

In order to give your consent, please complete the slip below and return via email 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk by Monday 19th July.  

 

Any questions, please speak to Miss Hodgkins. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   Year 6 Fatherhood Film Permission-July 2021 

 

Child’s name:  _________________________________                                                                                                                                                

 

 

I give/do not give consent my child to watch Fatherhood which is a PG on Wednesday 21st July.  

 

 

 

Signed:                                         __                                Date: ________________________________                                        

 
 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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